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David --

After receiving several emails from concerned individuals, | felt it was necessary

You may have recently received an email asking you to take part in a survey.
The email suggests that, if you are receiving it, you were a Delegate at the 2021
OKGOP State Convention.

The delegate list and it's information are considered Proprietary Information by
the OKGOP and has not and will not be disclosed in any manner to any third-

party.

Our State Chairman has made it clear - if we keep looking backwards at our
failures, it only provides an opportunity for division. We must use the lessons of
our past as stepping stones towards a better tomorrow if we want to stand
united as the Republican Party.

While we value everyone's input, your personal
privacy is our number one priority.

Finally, | want to stress the importance of only clicking on links within emails
from people you know. Here is a direct link to tips on clicking links in emails:

instead/

Alternatively, and to avoid the irony of clicking the link in this email, visit your
favorite search engine and search for tips on email security.

If you have any questions, comments or concerns, please reach out to us!
Again, we value your privacy.
-Miles Rahimi, Communications Director

Oklahoma Republican Party
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